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RTOWA Mumbai/Corr/24/4                                                  Email dated    Dated 21/06/2024 
To 
 
Shri. A.P. Salunke 
CCA Mumbai. 
  
Respected Sir, 
                                        Sub:- TDS, Pension Slip and some suggestions. 
  
Sincere thanks to Pr.CCA for the meeting with the Associations on 12/06/2024 regarding short TDS 
and Form 16. A few more suggestions are given hereunder for consideration. 
1. Letters have been issued by CCA Mumbai to the pensioners to remit the short TDS relating to FYE 

31/03/24 to the Income tax department directly. In this regard it is requested to give the details 
of calculations of short recovery of TDS to the pensioners who ask for it. It is requested to upload 
the Form 16 as early as possible on the portal pensioners.mtnl.in as well as on CGCA’s website. 

 
2. In the Pension slips from Mar’24 onwards the cumulative amount of pension is mentioned 

wrongly. It is requested to rectify this error in the Pension Slip for June’24. 
 
3. It is requested to make provision in the system for drawing supplementary bills for MTNL 

pensioners too similar to the provision in Sampaan.  
 

4. It is requested to circulate the procedure for conversion of Pension to Family Pension on the 
death of the pensioner with Application Form, bank mandate form etc. 

 
5. Many pensioners are not aware of Fixed Medical Allowance. It is requested to issue the circular 

again giving the Application Form and the documents needed.   
 
With high regards, 

                                                  Yours Sincerely, 

                                                                                    

                                                                                               General Secretary 
 
Copy to  
Smt. Vandana Gupta Pr. CCA Mumbai for information                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               
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